
 

 

 
Relevant Information 

Medellin, February 22th, 2019 
 
 
EPM clarifies with respect to information disclosed by some mass 

media, which, in effect, by Order 4940 of October 31, 2017, uttered 

by the National Authority of Environmental Licenses - ANLA -, was 

formulated a Statement of objections to the company Hidroituango 

S.A. E.S.P. for the obstruction of the channel of the riverbed 

"Quebrada Tenche", within the framework of the development of 

the Ituango project.  

For its part, the company filed disclaimers on November 22, 2017, 

which were filed with No. 2017101438-1-000. 

To date, the administrative act deciding this sanctioning procedure 

has not been notified. 

 

 


